= Newsletter =

Dear Families,

Welcome back to term 4. It is going to be a busy and exciting term
for us all. A few things on the planner in the coming weeks:

. Kindergarten orientation starts for most schools in week 4

. Children's Day in the Park on Wednesday 26th October to be
held at Sturt Park.

. RFDS Walk-A-Thon and Teddy Bear's Picnic
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Preschool - Year 2 Students

28th of October at Sturt Park

STUDENTS NEED TO BRING
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School bag with hat, lunch and water bottle
Bring along their favourite teddy toy

Wear mufti clothing

Bring a picnic blanket to sit on the grass.

P-6 will participate in a —
walk-a-thon to raise money {b
>
and awareness for the RFDS /4
Families are invited to join students for a picnic
lunch in the gated equipment area of Sturt Park

from 12.50pm. Students will leave the park and
return to school at 2.20pm.

WEAR
Red White or Blue

Gold Coin Donation BABY GUINEA PIGS

We have five baby guinea pigs to
renome if families are interested.
First in, best dressed!

We will no doubt have more in the
future if you happen to miss out
this time!

€1 LuCk SQUARE RAFFLE

Purchase Week 2 prior to \‘

school from Miss Ryan
Prizes include S50 Broken Hill Book Shop

Voucher, $20 Cash and a Jagged Edge 7

Voucher.




